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School Newsletter 
 

Friday 23 rd April 2021 
 
It is ANZAC day this Sunday and in Harefield we have a very 
strong historical bond with the Australian and New Zealand 
Army Corps. St. Mary’s churchyard contains war graves from 
both world wars, 120 of which are First World War graves of 
Australians who died in No. 1 Australian Auxiliary Hospital at 
Harefield Park.  
You can watch the special ANZAC service which will be 
streamed on the St Mary’s church website (www.stmarys-
harefield.org.uk) at 3pm on Sunday. 
 
 
 

Celebration assembly 
The pupils below were chosen by their teachers to receive special certificates in today’s 
Celebration assembly for making others happy. 
 
Year 3 Hazel class Yaseen 
Year 3 Iroko class Olivia 
Year 3 Willow class Millie 
Year 4 Juniper class Harley 
Year 4 Meranti class Olly 
Year 4 Spruce class Maisie 
Year 5 Elm class Dillon 
Year 5 Sycamore class Daniel 
Year 5 Walnut class Freddie 
Year 6 Aspen Class Aidan 
Year 6 Beech Class Cole 

 
House points 
Congratulations to the following pupils for earning the most house points in their class this week. 
 
Year 3 Hazel class Amhed 
Year 3 Iroko class Ella 
Year 3 Willow class Lena 
Year 4 Juniper class Ronnie 
Year 4 Meranti class Jack 
Year 4 Spruce class Mitchel 
Year 5 Elm class Vivehan 
Year 5 Sycamore class Sarang 
Year 5 Walnut class Kaylan 
Year 6 Aspen Class Samson 
Year 6 Beech Class Darcey 
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Well done to all of the pupils in Yellow house for earning more house points than the other 
houses this week.  
 
Attendance 
 
We aim to achieve above the national average attendance which is 96%. Well done to Year 4 
Spruce and Year 6 Beech classes for having the best attendance in school this week-a perfect 
100%! 
 
Year 4 Spruce class 100 
Year 6 Beech class 100 
Year 5 Walnut class 98.7 
Year 3 Hazel class 98.6 
Year 5 Elm class 97.7 
Year 5 Sycamore class 97.4 
Year 6 Aspen class 96.3 
Year 4 Juniper class 95.5 
Year 3 Iroko class 93.9 
Year 3 Willow class 93.9 
Year 4 Meranti class 87.0 

 
 
     Milly, one of our Year 5 children, donated 12 inches of her hair to 

the Little Princess Trust charity over the Easter holidays.  This 
particular charity makes wigs for children who lose their hair 
through cancer treatment.  With help from family and friends she 
managed to raise a staggering £631 for this charity.  Well done 
Milly! 
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Easter Bonnet Competition 
 
Congratulations to all the children who made Easter Bonnets before we broke up for the Easter 
holidays – they were all amazing!  Children from each class voted for the Easter bonnet or hat 
that liked the best and an Easter egg was awarded to the winners. 

 
Red Arrows fly over Harefield 
 

 
 
 
 
 
During a school fire drill on 
Wednesday 31st March, we 
were able to see the Red 
Arrows flying over Harefield 
as the jet practiced a route 
above Runnymede Air 
Force memorial. 
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Stay safe in the sun 
 
Now the weather is getting sunnier and warmer 
please put suncream on your child before coming to 
school and make sure they bring a named sunhat 
and water bottle each day.    
 
 

 
Key dates for your diary 
 
Sunday 25th April: ANZAC Day 
Monday 3rd May: May bank holiday 
Monday 31st May to Friday 4th June: Summer half term 
Friday 23rd July: Last day of Sumer term-school finishes at 1pm 
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Community Links 
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